
We will be learning a new “Glory to God” soon 

with the plan to start singing it in October.  Also, 

to help you get to know this piece of our liturgy 

and for your listening/learning enjoyment there is 

an mp3 recording and the sheet music located 

under the ‘ARCIVES’ tab on the navigation bar of 

this website.  Sing to the Lord, and God bless us 

all!    

 

  

  


